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COMMUNITY SERVICE/SERVICES DEVELOPMENT GRANTS

The Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) has issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) soliciting applications for the 2012 Community Service/Services Development Grant Program.  The Minnesota DHS intends to contract with qualified applicants to strengthen, integrate, and maintain, home and community-based services for older adults. Proposals should optimize independent living for persons at risk of long-term nursing home use and/or spending down to Medical Assistance. Proposals may include expanding the respite care network and/or supporting caregivers.  See RFP for specific proposal requirements on the DHS website at www.dhs.state.mn.us.

For more information and/or assistance, contact Kate Selseth, System Development and Coordination – Minnesota River Area Agency on Aging®, Inc. at 320-235-8504, extension 251, or 1-800-450- 8608, extension 251 or e-mail kate.selseth@mmrdc.org
For MNRAAA Website:
The Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) has published their 2012 Request for Proposal (RFP) soliciting applicants for the Community Service/Services Development (CS/SD) grant program. 

The RFP can be found in the State Register or on the DHS website at www.dhs.state.mn.us. On the DHS Home Page, click on the Aging button at the top, then click on Grants and Resources in the left hand column and then click on CS/SD Grants. Proposals, both an electronic version and a signed hard copy, are due at DHS on March 16, 2012 at 4:00 p.m. Electronic submissions are entered online at http://www.dhs.state.mn.us/cssd and hard copies are either sent via mail or hand delivered to DHS, 444 Lafayette Road North, St. Paul, MN. 55155. 

MNRAAA staff members are available to provide technical assistance that includes discussion of project need, outcomes, budget, and sustainability. 
Proposals are due to MNRAAA by February 24, 2012 at 3:00 p.m. in order to be assured of receiving a AAA Evaluation for inclusion with the final proposal. We understand that sometimes proposals do not come together as planned. Therefore, if you are unable to make the February 24 deadline, please note that MNRAAA staff will review the proposal on a first come, first serve basis. 
